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he Tri-State Electric Membership Corporation Annual Meeting of Members will be held at 
the Fannin County High School Performing Arts Center on Saturday, September 17, 2022. 

Registration will be from 8-10 a.m., followed by a brief business meeting at 10 a.m.
The meeting will include reports of officers, directors, and committees. The results of the 

election of directors will be announced, and members will consider other business that may 
properly come before the meeting.

Special door prizes will be awarded at the conclusion of the business meeting.

Office Holiday Closing 
The Tri-State EMC offices will be closed 

 Monday, September 5,  
in observance of Labor Day.
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Join Us for Our 74th Anniversary
September 17, 2022

Official Announcement  
of Tri-State EMC’s 2022 Annual Meeting



ri-State EMC is proud of the linemen who participated in the annual Tennessee Valley 
Lineman’s Rodeo in June. These linemen participated in several events and earned  

perfect scores on every event.
Tri-State EMC lineman who competed in the rodeo include: Tyler Watkins, Jesse McKeral, 

Jerod Petty, Stacy Galloway, Joseph Crowe, Billy Henry, Michael Pack and Chad Green.  
Tyler Watkins participated in the apprentice events at the rodeo and earned a perfect score,  
and Chad Green participated in the senior events and also finished with a perfect score.
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Tri-State EMC Linemen Compete 
at Annual Rodeo


